
 

 

 

Article 23 – Attendance Video Series 
 

January 1, 2025 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
For the past few months, the goal of the TWU Local 555 Education Committee 
has been to expand and enhance our commitment to informing and engaging 
our members with high-quality educational content. We are excited to begin 
2025 by releasing the first of an eight-part video series on January 1st through 
January 8th, with a new video being posted each day, addressing an overview 
of our attendance rights and responsibilities as outlined in Article 23 -
Attendance. 
 
Article 23 is being prioritized due to the substantial volume of preventable 
terminations that our membership has continued to experience in 2024. These 
videos are available on our website, YouTube channel, and social media 
platforms linked below. We urge everyone to bookmark, subscribe, follow and 
share these videos so that the information required to prevent unnecessary 
terminations reaches those who may need it.   
 
Realistically, it isn’t possible to address every individual scenario in a short form 
video series. Our hope is that this series will provide a fundamental outline 
explaining the basics of our attendance policy in Article 23 and a basis to 
provoke further discussion and understanding of our contractual rights. If you 
have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Local 
Station Representative for further clarification. 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
Your Education Committee 
 
 

Bookmark our website:  www.twu555.org 
Click the link to subscribe to our YouTube channel 

Click the links to follow us on Facebook, Instagram, & Twitter/X 

http://www.twu555.org/
http://www.youtube.com/@TWULocal555
https://www.facebook.com/TwuLocal555
https://www.instagram.com/twulocal555/
https://x.com/TWUlocal555

